
   

  
  

The Head of the Russian Investigative Committee instructs to give a
legal assessment to the statements of the Ukrainian politician about
the murders of Russians

 

  

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin, Chairman of the Investigative Committee of the Russian
Federation, instructed the investigators of the Main Investigative Directorate, within the the criminal
investigations of already launched cases, to give a legal assessment to the statements of a man who
publicly called for the murder of Russians.

A video was posted on social media, where a man, believed to be Mr. Piotr Vrublevskiy,
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Kazakhstan, said that the Ukrainian
regime was trying to kill as many Russians as possible. “The more Russians we kill now, the less our
children will have to kill. That's all," he said.
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The investigation will take comprehensive set of measures aimed at identifying all participants of the
video, as well as verifying their involvement in crimes already committed against the military
personnel of the Russian Armed Forces.

22 August 2022
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